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Origo hf. Changes to board of directors
Sylvía Kristín Ólafsdóttir, Director of Business Marketing and Business Development, has 
decided to resign from the company. Sylvía started working for Origo 2021 and has been a 
part of the company's board of directors. Sylvía will be working for Origo until March 2022.

Jón Björnsson CEO of Origo:
"Over the past year, Sylvía has been one of Origo's key employees and has been an active 
participant in Origo's strategy and operations. We thank her for a great collaboration and 
wish her well in her new job."
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